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Dear Parents/Carers,
St Austell Torchlight Carnival — 16 November 2019

It's that time of year again and as the evenings draw in so the Winter
festivities begin.

We are very excited to confirm that we are once again participating in the
annual St. Austell Torchlight Carnival. This fantastic community event takes
place on Saturday 16" November 2019.

This year we are running two workshops in school for parents, grandparents
and/or guardians to attend alongside their child, where you will be able to
create your lantern together. The two workshops will take place on Tuesday 5
November, you may attend either in the morning from 8:45 - 11:30am or
during the afternoon from 2 - 4pm.

The cost of the workshop is £2 per child, with monies received going towards
the cost of materials for making the lantern. By signing up to the workshop,
you are committing to coming to the Torchlight Carnival and being responsible
for your child at the event.

Our theme this year is ‘Save Our Animals’. The lanterns we make will be of
animals that are extinct or close to extinction.

The carnival starts at John Keay House, where we meet at 4:45pm (for
judging to begin at 5pm) and finishes at the One Stop Shop (next to Pondhu
School.

Please note all children that attend must be accompanied by an adult. To
reserve your child’s place and make a lantern for the carnival please sign into
your ParentPay account to make payment and complete the consent,
providing the name of the adult who will accompany the child.
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Please provide your consent by Wednesday 16 October, to ensure we order
adequate resources.

We really do hope that as many of you as possible support us by walking with
us and helping us to light up the town!

Yours faithfully,

Mrs B Rundle
Head of School
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